
Queen’s University School of Medicine presents
The 4th  Annual Dr. Andrew and Margaret Bruce 

Visiting Scholar in Surgical Innovation

The Queen’s University
Departments of Surgery and Urology
invite you to a special presentation by

Dr. Nick Morrell MB BS 

Stepping Into The Unknown:
The Era of Genomic Medicine and Stem Cells

You may have heard about stem cell research and the human genome, but what 
does it all actually mean? Why are surgeons, clinicians and researchers so excited?

Dr Morrell is this year’s Bruce Visiting Scholar in Surgical Innovation. He is a	
highly renowned Professor of Cardiopulmonary Medicine at Cambridge 		
University in the United Kingdom and Honorary Consultant at Addenbrooke’s 
and Papworth Hospitals in Cambridge.

Through his own outstanding research in cardiovascular disease and hypertension 
as well as the work of other leaders in the field, he will illustrate the exciting ways 
in which medicine is advancing, through our greater understand of stem cell and 
genomic research developments - new treatment and preventive modalities and 
new diagnostic techniques.   

This is a unique opportunity for you, to not only hear about the latest research, 
but also to question the experts and see how such work is related to your life and others in the community. This 	
public-institute interaction is at the core of what we do at Queen’s University, and the ability of our science to make 
a difference in your lives. 

Come join us - the future is waiting.

Tuesday, November 3rd 2015, 5:00 PM
School of Medicine Building 

15 Arch St.

Queen’s University

ROOM 132A 

All welcome - Free admission 

Refreshments at 4:30 PM.

The Dr. Andrew and Margaret Bruce Endowment
for Visiting Scholars in Surgical Innovation

Established by Dr. Andrew and Margaret Bruce, the endow-
ment will be used to support hosting of prominent scholars 
at Queen’s University. It is the goal and objective of this 
endowment that the visiting scholar will bring special ex-
pertise in the area of surgical scholarship, will introduce 
new research and ideas, will teach new methodologies to 
Queen’s medical scientists and clinicians and provide new 
concepts to the students.
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